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N E W S G H O O L F O R S O C I A L R E S E A R C H 

GRADÚATE FACULTY OF POLTnCAL AND SOCIAL SCIENCE 

66 Wat Twdfth Street, New York II, New Yorfc ORegon 5-2700 

December 7. 1959 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Kawr, Pennsylvania 

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora: 

Enclosed is a copy of a letter from Mr. 
Charneco about whom I wrote to you on October 13th. 

Meanwhile Dean David has given final approval 
to the plan, 

I am very grateful for your willingness to help 
us. 

Cordially yours, 

Dorion Cairas 
Chairman 
Department of Philosophy 
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